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Available Cybersecurity Funding Opportunities   

 

The Supervisory ICT Risk and Cybersecurity (‘SIRC’) Function with the Malta Financial 
Services Authority (the ‘Authority), with a view to contribute towards Authorised Person’s 
digital operational resilience posture, encourages Authorised Persons to apply for relevant 
funding calls, when available. For instance, the Authority previously released a 
communication in relation to the Malta Information Technology Agency (‘MITA’) 
CYBER+ALT Grant Scheme in 2023, via circular titled Malta Information Technology Agency 
– Cybersecurity Projects, published by the Authority in October 2023.  

In the same vein as the above, the Authority would like to draw Authorised Person’s 
attention to new funding opportunities. More specifically, the National Cybersecurity 
Coordination Center (‘NCC’) is promoting several European funding opportunities as part of 
the Digital European Programme and Horizon Europe. The funding opportunities include 
support for the implementation of EU legislation on cybersecurity and national 
cybersecurity strategies.  

More information, including deadlines and information on the application process can be 
found here. Questions should be addressed to the contact point(s) specifically provided 
under that website. 
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https://www.mfsa.mt/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Malta-Information-Technology-Agency-%E2%80%93-Cybersecurity-Projects.pdf
https://www.mfsa.mt/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Malta-Information-Technology-Agency-%E2%80%93-Cybersecurity-Projects.pdf
https://ncc-mita.gov.mt/funding-calls/

